
From: Emily Isaacson <emily@46thward.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2023 9:38 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Chasse Rehwinkel 
<Chasse.Rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Gift 
 
I'm emailing to notify you that on September 20th the 46th Ward accepted a gift of food from 
Sean Tenner on behalf of the City, and placed it in our public lobby for the public to enjoy (at our 
September Ward Night!).  
 
Best, 
Emily  
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